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Withdrawal of Interpretive Statement Number: INS2018-01

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the interpretive statement for physician 
assistants' use of DEA waiver for buprenorphine, which was filed June 
26, 2018, and published in WSR 18-14-022.

The department is withdrawing this interpretive statement because 
it is being replaced by new interpretive statement INS2022-01.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact Mi-
chael Farrell, JD, policy development manager for the Washington medi-
cal commission, at 509-329-2186.
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